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Thank you for your comments. They have been received and will be taken into consideration in the preparation of the Draft Environmental Impact Report.

Regards,
Will Lamborn

On Mon, Jun 26, 2017 at 3:39 PM, Smith, Eimon <eimon.smith@lausd.net> wrote:

Mr. Lamborn,

 

Please see the attached comment letter regarding the Hollywood and Wilcox Project (ENV-2016-3177-EIR).

 

 

Eimon Smith

CEQA Project Manager | Contract Professional

LAUSD | Office of Environmental Health & Safety

333 South Beaudry Avenue, 21st Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90017

(213) 241-3417 (direct)

 

 

 

-- 

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750 
Ph: 213.978.1470 
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.

mailto:eimon.smith@lausd.net
tel:(213) 241-3417



